





RADAR SECURITY AND WATCHMAN AGENCY, INC.
2603 Lamayan Street,
Sta. Ana, Manila 

Attention:	MR. REYNALDO O. VERGARA
		President 

Subject:	NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Mr. Vergara:

We are pleased to inform you that your bid for the Procurement of a Security Services Contract for the Riviera Project, was found to be the Single Calculated Responsive Bid Pursuant to Republic Act 9184.  In this connection, you are hereby awarded the Contract for the aforementioned procurement in the amount of Five Million Four Hundred Forty Nine Thousand Two Hundred Twelve Pesos and 24/100 (Php5,449,212.24), inclusive of applicable taxes.

For further inquiries, you may coordinate with our Property Management and Enhancement Department for the details of Contract Implementation at these contact numbers 912-4718, 912-4686 or 839-0131.

Very truly yours,


   (Sgd) 
MAXIMO G. CARO
Acting President/EVP-COO
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